
From: Simmy Dhamrait  
Sent: 2022/05/05 9:06 PM 
To: Sidhu, Tejinder <Tejinder.Sidhu@brampton.ca> 
Cc: Raj Sohi   
Subject: [EXTERNAL]Concerns Re Application to Amend 8671 Heritage Road 

 
Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

 
Good evening,   
 
We are residents of the Westfield Great Gulf Community and have received notice of the 
Application to Amend the Zoning re 8671 Heritage Rd address.  
 
We have significant concerns regarding this proposed amendment and strongly oppose the 
application to amend the current zoning. Among our various concerns, is the concern that our 
residential street will become traffic heavy and impact on the residents' ability to live in a quiet 
peaceful neighborhood.  
 
We hope that our concerns and opposition to this proposed amendment is brought to the attention 
of City Council and all other relevant parties.  
 
Thank you, 
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